
To: Parents of Children, 

 

The Minnesota Department of Education is requesting that we get written consent from Parents to 

deliver meals to their household.  In order for your meals to be dropped off instead of picked up at the 

legion, we need you to sign this document allowing us to do so.  This means that your address will be 

given to our delivery drivers, who will have a school related criminal background check on file with the 

school.  

 

Thank you, 

The School Staff 

 

 

 

 

 

Please PRINT and Sign and date below and return prior to first delivery 

 

PLEASE PRINT NAME HERE:        

 

 X         Date:    
 


